From: Sizakele Shongwe <SizakeleS@DSAC.GOV.ZA>
Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2024 10:04:00 AM

To: noreply@sars.co.za <noreply@sars.co.za>
Subject: Notification from Sars

Good day,
FPlease see the below from SARS.

SARS has issued correspondence for (Tree Tops solar) whi
attention.See attached

VIEW SARS LETTER OF DEMAND.

SARS AUDITOR
BSC

Regards

Chief Director: Social Cohesion and Nation Building
P:+2712 441 23000 | M: 066 300 6921 | E: sizakelesi@ldsac.gov.za






